
Email to Yourviewscount@scottishwater.co.uk 11th Feb 2013 
 

Sir/Madam, 
I write as Chairperson of Fintry Community Council having attempted to register our opinion 
online via your consultation page (submitted under my name, Cicely Roy). The questions 
didn't really suit and some were of no relevance and I am not sure whether the submission 
was successful. Being keen to take every opportunity to get our message to you I am 
therefore using the suggestion to email to the address suggested. 
 
Fintry has acknowledged problems with infiltration into the sewerage system and Scottish 
Water have proposed limited action to improve matters. However, we feel that even this 
partial remedial action has not been given the priority it deserves, particularly in view of the 
possibility of housing development under the Local Development Plan currently being 
approved. The suggestion that removing some infiltration would mean an equivalent amount 
of sewage from more houses could be accommodated is invalid when the quantities cannot 
be measured and the timing of action is so uncertain. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Cicely Roy (Mrs) 
 

Entry in consultation document mentioned above: 

TOP PRIORITY (out of 6 choices): 

Reducing internal flooding of properties from sewers  towards zero. 

Reducing external flooding of properties from sewers. 

DESIRABLE (out of 4 choices): 

Some service improvements proposed with prices that rise by slightly less than inflation. 

HIGHLY DESIRABLE: 

All services proposed by 2040 with prices in line with inflation. 
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